
     
  

 

DEER CREEK-MACKINAW CUSD #701 
TAZEWELL COUNTY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

December 20​th​, 2018 
 
The Board of Education of Deer Creek-Mackinaw Community Unit School District, Mackinaw, 
Illinois will hold a public hearing at a Regular School Board Meeting on Thursday, December 
20​th​, 2018, at 7:00 p.m.at the district office, located at 401 E. 5th Street, Mackinaw, Illinois 
61755, 309-359-8965.  
 
The purpose of said hearing will be to provide information and receive public comment on a 
proposed waiver application of School Code section 105ILCS 5/10-20.12 (a), specifically, "to 
charge non-resident pupils who attend the schools of the district tuition in an amount not 
exceeding 110% of the per capita cost of maintaining the schools of the district…” 
 
We are asking to allow children of staff/teachers who are non-resident students to attend our 
district without the tuition mandated.  Due to the teacher shortage we ask that this be provided in 
order to keep the highly qualified teachers we have in place within our district now and in the 
future.  
 

For the Board of Education 
Michele Jacobs, Superintendent 

 
 

 


